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PRESS RELEASE – Betham Brothers Enterprises donates to NKF 

 

The National Kidney Foundation of Samoa (NKFS) were on hand and are very grateful for the 

generous donation from Betham Brothers Enterprises Ltd (BBE). The total value of the 

donation from BBE was $15,000 tala. 

 

To coincide with celebrating the 30th anniversary since BBE opened its doors to its customers 

in Samoa, management presented $3,000 tala to the Board of Directors of NKFS as its initial 

donation today. This is also part of their company’s community support, which they have been 

performing in the last 30 years. BBE has been supportive of health initiatives and education 

for the community and BBE employees. Not to mention their continuous generosity in assisting 

with the development of sports and healthy lifestyles. The spokesperson for BBE management 

mentioned that from January 2023 to December 2023, BBE would be making a monthly 

donation of $1,000 tala to NKFS, which will arrive at an amount of $12,000 tala next year. 

This will bring the total value of donation to NKFS to $15,000 tala. 

 

It is BBE’s hope that this donation will assist NKFS with its operations and prevention efforts 

due to the increasing numbers of dialysis patients. Deacon Lui Faitaua on behalf of the Hon. 

Minister of Health, the Board and Staff of NKFS and Government of Samoa expressed his 

gratitude to BBE’s management for their kindness and generosity to the National Kidney 

Foundation and the people of Samoa. 

 

 


